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This order provides notice that the Wisconsin Supreme Court 

will conduct a public hearing to consider an Interim Rule adopted 

by the court on March 27, 2020, that temporarily suspends statutory 

deadlines for jury trials in non-criminal matters due to the COVID-

19 pandemic.   

IT IS ORDERED that the Supreme Court will conduct the public 

hearing on May 1, 2020, commencing at 9:30 a.m. via videoconference 

or other remote means that will be streamed for public viewing via 

www.wicourts.gov so it may be observed by interested persons.  

Details on how to provide public comment on the matter and how to 

access the public hearing online will be posted on the court's 

website at: https://www.wicourts.gov/scrules/petitioncomment.htm 

(instructions for public comment) and https:// 

www.wicourts.gov/opinions/supreme.jsp (instructions for viewing 

hearing). 

http://www.wicourts.gov/
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IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that the full text of the court's order 

providing notice of the public hearing together with the full text 

of the Interim Rule shall be placed on the Internet site maintained 

by the director of state courts for the supreme court.  See 

www.wicourts.gov/scrules/pending.htm. 

IT IS FURTHER ORDERED that notice of the hearing be given by 

a publication of a copy of this order in the official state 

newspaper once each week for three consecutive weeks, and in an 

official publication of the State Bar of Wisconsin not more than 

60 days nor less than 30 days before the date of the hearing. 

Dated at Madison, Wisconsin, this 31st day of March, 2020.   

 

BY THE COURT: 

 

 

 

        Sheila T. Reiff 

Clerk of Supreme Court 

 

 

 

 


